
Hello Parents of Bleacher Creatures: 

 

Here's the planned flow for Bleacher Creatures for this ​Friday, November 8​.  This is the last 

home game of the season (v. DelValle), so come early and cheer loud!!  This week’s pre-game 

activities include recognition of the 2019 Football Sweetheart and recognition of Military, First 

Responders, and Faculty members. This is also senior night for band members with recognition 

during halftime.  

 

● Starting at ​7:00 pm​, we will gather the Bleacher Creatures in the fenced in area by the 

visiting field house at the southeast end of the stadium. (Same place as last game.)  

Please have your Bleacher Creature there no later than 7:10pm. 

● At around 7:20 pm, the varsity football team will run onto the field, followed by the 

Bleacher Creatures.  

● You will pick up your Bleacher Creatures on the north end of the stadium, just outside of 

the track area.​ Please be at the north end and ready to receive your Creature 

immediately following their run across the field.  

● Please make sure that your Bleacher Creature is wearing this year’s Bleacher 

Creature shirt.​  ​We have a few extra shirts if you would like to purchase additional 

shirts for $15, please email HaysABC@gmail.com. 

● Reminder:  Bleacher Creatures and their parents ​must purchase tickets​ to enter the 

stadium for the game. 

 

For updates or changes to this schedule, we will post information on the Hays Athletic 

Booster Club social media sites​ (search for us on Facebook, Twitter @RebelsABC and 

Instagram @RebelsABC). We will not be able to send out an email update from the stadium.  

 

Thank you for participating in the Bleacher Creatures program this year!  

See you on Friday evening!  Go Rebels! 


